
From: Gary Lutin  
To: Kevin C. Gallagher  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2009 8:00 PM 
Subject: Request for reasonable explanation 
 
Mr. Gallagher - 
  
    Referring to the letter you sent me this evening and its statement that "it is neither required nor 
appropriate for TDS to provide advice" to me about legal matters, it should be clear that I was not 
seeking your legal advice.  My July 6, 2009 letter had in fact requested only that you follow 
conventional practices to "state your position with sufficient particularity for me to understand it" if 
you believed you had some basis for not complying with the revised demand. 
  
    If you really have a genuine reason to believe that TDS is not obligated to provide the 
information, I must ask that you tell me what it is by the end of this week.  
  
             - GL 
  
Gary Lutin 
Lutin & Company 
575 Madison Avenue, 10th Floor 
New York, New York 10022 
Tel: 212-605-0335 
Email: gl@shareholderforum.com 
     

 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Gallagher, Kevin  
To: Gary Lutin  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2009 5:38 PM 
Subject: RE: Revised information requirements 
 
Please see the attached response to your letter to LeRoy T. Carlson, Jr. dated July 6, 2009.  
 

 
From: Gary Lutin [mailto:gl@shareholderforum.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2009 8:17 AM 
To: Timmer, Liz 
Cc: Gallagher, Kevin 
Subject: Revised information requirements 
 
Mr. Carlson - 
  
    Attached is a revised demand for information.  Please let me know if you think it requires any 
further refinement to satisfy statutory requirements, or if you wish to discuss your provision of the 
information. 
  
             - GL 
  
Gary Lutin 
Lutin & Company 
575 Madison Avenue, 10th Floor 
New York, New York 10022 
Tel: 212-605-0335 
Email: gl@shareholderforum.com 
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